SECRETARY OF LABOR WASHINGTON, D.C. 20210

NOV 0 2 2020

Robin Miller
Vice President of Human Resources and Administration
USA Environmental, Inc.
720 Brooker Creek Blvd., Suite 204
Oldsmar, FL 34677

Dear Robin Miller:

Thank you for USA Environmental, Inc.'s exemplary efforts to recruit, employ, and retain our nation's veterans.

Congratulations on meeting the criteria for a Gold Medallion Award. The HIRE Vets Medallion Program implements Division O of Public Law 115-31, the HIRE Vets Act of 2017, which President Trump signed in May 2017. It is the only veteran employment award at the federal level. I commend you for meeting the award criteria. Thank you for recognizing the value veterans bring to the workplace.

I encourage you to take advantage of this important program again, and I look forward to working with you in support of our nation's veterans in the years ahead.

Sincerely,

EUGENE SCALIA

Enclosure